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“REMEMBER YOUR WHY”    

 

“BANDING TOGETHER FOR OUR VETERANS” 

 
I wanted to start off letting everyone know that at the national convention this 

year they voted to change the wording from conductress to just say conductor weather 

a male or female holds this position it is now called the conductor.  

 

Let Us Revitalize our Auxiliaries we can start by having a good attitude. Keep 

everyone in the right Zone have recharging and thrilling ideals for our National 

Programs. Have inspiring words at meetings. Make sure to have lifting, energized 

conversations with your members. Inspire your members by giving them entrusted 

words on how to vitalize their auxiliaries. By using these words, we can revitalize our 

auxiliaries on being the best that they can be.  

 

   Recharging 

   Energize 

   Vitalization 

   Ideals 

   Thrilling 

   Aspire 

   Lift 

   Inspire  

   Zone 

   Entrust 

Remember every member needs to feel that their involvement is necessary for 

the success of the Auxiliary. If they feel needed and welcomed, they will come back. 

Positive words go a long way we can tell someone they did the wrong thing in a positive 

way. If we revitalize and rejuvenate our auxiliaries there will be less Red Flag Auxiliaries 

in our Department.  
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